
 
SPECIAL NOTICE 

24th General Convocation 

Rajarata University of Sri Lanka 

 

This is to bring to your notice that the 24th General 

Convocation of the university which was scheduled to be held 

from 11th to 12th June 2024 has been postponed due to the 

ongoing non-academic trade union action in universities. 

 

The University will decide upon new dates for 24th General 

Convocation once the issues are resolved.  Please visit the 

University Website for updates. 

 

 

Vice Chancellor /Rajarata University of Sri Lanka 

30.05.2024 


